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August 24, 2013

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar
Department of Astronomy

140 W. 18" Ave
Columbus, OH 43210,
USA

Dear Dr. Nahar,

We are looking forward to OSU team visit in September with great interest and
expecting to have successful programs with considerable progress in founding the Center of '
Excellence for STEM Education and Research.

We would also like to invite you for a seminar presentation on an astrophysical problem
in your research area in the Physics Department during your visit. An exposure of current
research interest will certainly benefit the students and faculty members as well as help us to
relate AMU physics research to that of Ohio State University, relevant to the awarded USIEF
STEM project. As September 16-17 are already booked with programs and meetings, it would
be preferable to have the seminar on September 18.

I hope that you would accept our invitation.
With best regards,
Sincerely yours,

Rl ML

(Rahimullah Khan)
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